
Fall into 50
Last chance to register and be part of the 50th Fall Semester at SSCC!
Whether you are a new student (Freshman First) or a returning student who still needs to register 

(50 and Finalize), plan to attend this one-stop shop at the Central Campus in Hillsboro.

The front offices will be open on August 23rd | 9:00am to 2:00pm

   
Stop by to take care of registration, campus tours, and connect with Admissions, Records, 

Financial Aid, Academic Advising, Testing, and Accessibility Services—plus grab a sweet treat  to 
celebrate our 50th birthday while you're here!


